
   
  

 

 
 

   
  
 

 
  

  

 

 
   

         

   

 
 

   

SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
Walgreens Vitamins Recalled by International Vitamin Due 
to Failure to Meet Child-Resistant Closure Requirement 
Recalled Product: Well at Walgreens Multivitamin Women 50+ tablets (lot#000001, #000002 
and #000003) 

Hazard: The supplement is not in child-resistant packaging as required by the Poison 
Prevention Packaging Act. Ingesting multiple iron supplements at once can cause serious injury 
or death to young children. 

Remedy: Replace 
Consumers should immediately place recalled bottles out of the reach of children and contact 
International Vitamin Corp. for a free replacement child-resistant cap. 

For a free replacement cap, contact IVC at 1 (866) 927-5470 between 
9 a.m. and 5 p.m. ET Monday through Friday. 

Visit www.ivcinc.com and click on Safety Recall Notice at the bottom for more information. 

This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety 
Commission 

Post until 10/11/2015 

http://www.ivcinc.com/

